Nutrition and mealtimes following Covid 

We are committed to offering children healthy, nutritious and balanced meals and snacks which meet individual needs and requirements, and we will continue to follow this policy. 

Fresh drinking water is always available and accessible, and we will ensure that cups are cleaned after each use and not shared.

Meal times may be staggered to allow for smaller groups of children to eat at any one time, this may mean that your child will eat slightly earlier/later than usual. Again any changes will be communicated to you in the usual way through the Famly app. Children will be supervised at all times when eating/drinking, to ensure that they do not share cup/utensils or food. Personalised cups will be used to prevent cross contamination.
